
UPCOMING 
EVENTS

29th May - P&F 
Meeting 5pm

30th May - Yr 4 Mass 
9:30

30th May - High Jump 
- 10:15

2nd June - Athletics 
Carnival

7th June - Life 
Education Van K/2

9th June Yrs 5/6 Mr 
Stink Tamworth

Sorry Day 2023

VISION STATEMENT
‘AD ALTA VIRTUTE’ - To the Highest Virtue.  St Lawrence’s Primary School is 

Christ-centred.  Our school aims to create a safe and caring community, 
fostering an educational environment that promotes high levels of learning 

for all.
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Athletics Carnival 
2nd June



Year 4 would love to wish all our wonderful Mothers a very happy Mother’s 
Day. 

I love my mum so much because…
Camilla - she loves me and I love her
Boyde - she is the most caring person and she has always been there for me
Arian - she is loving and caring
Ben - she has beautiful eyes and hair
Noah - she is a good hairdresser and is caring
Henley - she packs my lunch and cleans after me
Keith - she is a good cake baker and decorator
Elise -  she is loving and a good cook
Laicy -  she is my mum and she is loving
Kyson - she is the best and I love her
Millie - she is fun and loving
Ava - she is kind and she is helpful
Addie - she is funny and loving
Maggie - she is loving and never gives up
Amarnii - she is a good cook and I love her
Ziara - she is caring and funny
Ivy - she has always been there for me and good singer
Oscar - she is a good cook and she takes care of me
Charli - she is a good cook and she puts a lot of effort into making sure I am 
happy and healthy

“We acknowledge the traditional owners of this land and pay respects to the 
elders and deceased members of the Gamilaraay people.”

 



Class Mass

Please join us this Tuesday 30th 
May for Year 4’s Mass at 9:30am

We hope to see you there!

Altar Servers

4.6.23 - Noah
11.5.23 - Keithah

18.6.23 - Noah

Kindergarten
Will Hawkins-Having great manners.
Dustin Maynard-Working hard to learn his 
teen numbers.
Violet McCaw-Settling well in class and 
being more organised.
Laine Ritchie-Trying hard at sport.

Year One
Ruby Large-Excellent effort comparing mass 
in maths.
Ruby Hallin-Fantastic work with skip counting 
by twos, threes and fives.
Jack Allen-Terrific work measuring different 
lengths.
Georgia Freebairn-Amazing effort with 
athletics during Sport.

Year Two
Milleita Cook-Being very helpful and 
encouraging others during sport.
Perrie Morrissey-An amazing 
improvement in reading.
Edward Thompson-Reading with 
excellent expression.
Olivia Henley-Great use of number 
bonds to solve problems in Mathematics.

Year Three
Loki Holmesby-Improved fluency, and 
confidence in yourself, when reading.  
Izabelle Maiden-Excellent research, and 
informative writing, on bees.
Emily Oakes-Giving 100% effort in all Key 
Learning Areas and showing a love of 
learning. 
Michael Gray-For displaying exemplary 
behaviour in the classroom and in the 
playground.

Year Four
Boyde Back-For participating in all activities 
and great sentences.
Boyde Back-Improved handwriting.
Millie McDonough-For improvement in the 
Year 4 sight words.
Laicy Harris-For a huge improvement in the 
Year 4 sight words.
Millie McDonough-Pen Licence.

Year Five
Ethan Hadfield-For a consistent 
approach to his class learning.
Keithah Buchan-For his fantastic ability, 
with breaking down maths problems. 
Mia Freebairn-For her neat writing and 
attention to detail. 
Demi Parnell-For being a team player 
and always treating others with respect. 

Year Six
Lincoln Cook-Excellent understanding of 
BODMAS in maths.
Jorgia Maiden-Writing engaging starts to 
her stories and being able to think of 
arguments for and against a topic.
Charlotte Roberts-Excellent understanding 
of complex sentences and subordinating 
conjunctions
Charlie Wilson-Always taking pride in the 
presentation of his bookwork.

Happy birthday this week  to: ~ 

Taylor Wilkinson, Charlie Wilson, Max Henley, 
Hunter Hallin, Ariahah Rutland-Threadgate!

Confirmation Candidates

Please Pray for:

Lincoln Cook
Lailah Oliver
Jemma Wilkinson
Charlotte Roberts
Ella Roberts
Jed Fester

As they prepare to receive the 
sacrament of Confirmation on 
30th July.



National Simultaneous Storytime 2023

Fun in the library! On Wednesday 24th of May all students participated in the National Simultaneous 
Storytime in their library session. Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian author and 
illustrator, is read simultaneously in many places around the country. This year the story was ‘The Speedy 
Sloth’ written by Rebecca Young and illustrated by Heath McKenzie. We watched guest readers read the 
book and saw sloth footage from a zoo. Students also got to draw and colour in a sloth. 

Absences
What are your options to explain your child’s absence here at St Lawrence’s??

● Compass app - let office staff know if you need assistance with Compass
● Hand written note upon your child’s return
● Phone call to the office to explain an absence

Legally, absences must be explained within 7 days.

P&F Meeting 
this evening, 
5pm in the 

staff room.  All 
welcome.

Canteen Note ~ please 
ensure your child has the 
correct money in their 
school lunch orders so that 
students are not 
responsible for large 
amounts of change making 
it home.  The alternative is 
to pay at the office via 
Eftpos or to change larger 
notes.  Thank you.



MntMonMontate sMonta
Woolworths has kindly come onboard to support our Breakfast 
Club by providing fresh fruit as well as bread and cheese for our 
toasties.  Thank you Woolworths for making this happen!

School Photos

School photos will be taken on Monday 19th June.  Order envelopes will be sent 
home shortly and must be returned to school by 8th June.  There will be one 
envelope per student.  Students are to wear full Winter school uniform, including 
a tie for Years 3-6.

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL INFORMATION

Our school athletics carnival will be held on FRIDAY 2ND JUNE at the town oval. All students 
8 years to 12 years will be participating in the full day carnival and children 5-7 years old will 

be coming by bus to the oval at lunch time-approximately 12.45pm. A canteen will be available 
at the oval canteen for all students K-6 and parents/carers - further information below.

 We hope parents will be available to help on this day.

The high jump event will be at our school oval on TUESDAY 30TH MAY.
Parents are welcome to attend- we will begin the high jump at 10:15am with 
the 12 and 11 year olds. After lunch-which is 11.45am we will continue with 

the 10 year olds, then 9 year olds, then 8 year olds. 

The Western Region Athletics Carnival will be held on WEDNESDAY 26TH JULY in DUBBO.

Athletics Carnival Canteen

There will be a canteen operating at the Athletics Carnival on Friday 2nd June.  There 
will be no pre-ordering, students, parents/carers and staff may just purchase on the 
day.  Menu is as follows:

Food Drink

Pies $4 Juice bomb $3

Sausage Rolls $3 Popper $2

Hot Dog $3 Water $1.50

Sauce 30 cents

A variety of confectionery, chips and popcorn will be available for purchase.



Year 6 Mass ~ Growth



St Lawrence’s Cancer Council Biggest Morning Tea,
 Class Performances and Personal Best Awards

Join us for our end of Term 2 class 
performances, Personal Best Awards and our 

Cancer Council Biggest Morning tea.
When = Friday 23rd June

Time = 10am - Performance
            11am - Morning Tea

Where = School Hall

Please bring a plate of food to share. Donations will be collected at 
morning tea. SRC students will be selling raffle tickets for our Biggest 

Morning Tea Raffle with the winner drawn on the day. All money raised 
will go towards the Australian Cancer Council.




